
Do you know these guys?

Da Capo

They’re sending sound waves through the 
barbershop community.

They won the National Harmony Sweepstakes A 
Cappella Festival recently held in San Francisco, CA.

They finished 14th in the first appearance at the 
Barbershop Harmony Society International Convention 

in July in Kansas City.

Come see and hear them on our 2012 Spring Show.

For more info, check our website at or call us at
610-376-3864.
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